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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  June 2024 

 

ANNUAL SERVICE OF REMEMBRANCE 
NORMANDY D-DAY LANDINGS 

 

On Thursday 6 June 2024 the annual service to mark the 80th anniversary for all Normandy 

Veterans who fought and died in the Normandy Campaign in June 1944 was held in the The 

Garden of Remembrance, Sandgate Road, Folkestone. 

 

The Service was led by Reverend Peter Ashman, during which wreaths and wooden crosses 

were laid around the NVA Memorial in the Garden of Remembrance. 

 

In attendance, with representatives of Folkestone’s Ex-Service Associations and Standards, 

was the Town Mayor of Folkestone - Councillor Abena Akuffo-Kelly, Town Councillors, the Chair 

of Folkestone & Hythe District Council, representatives from the Royal Gurkha Rifles, the 

Deputy Lieutenant, Mr Geoff Miles, and members of the public. 

 

For further information please contact Folkestone Town Council offices on 01303 257946 or 

email Georgina.wilson@folkestone-tc.gov.uk  
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FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
Georgina Wilson, Corporate Support Officer 
Folkestone Town Council, The Town Hall, 1-2 Guildhall Street, Folkestone, Kent  CT20 1DY 
Tel: 01303 257946   Email: Georgina.wilson@folkestone-tc.gov.uk 
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